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New political party to 
challenge the big three 
Scores of residents of Leamington and the surrounding area have signed up to help 
create a new political party of the left – and this Saturday they travel to London to 
participate in the new organisation’s founding conference.  
 
Left Unity was created in response to an appeal by film director Ken Loach (Kes, The 
Spirit of ’45). In a letter to The Guardian, he called for a party that would defend the 
welfare state and ordinary people against government attacks. The project rapidly 
attracted more than 10,000 supporters and nearly 100 local groups were set up to 
begin a discussion about what kind of party was needed. 
 
“This is the first serious attempt to set up a broad party of the left since the founding 
of Labour over 100 years ago,” said Stuart Watkins, member of the Leamington Spa 
branch. “All three main parties are now offering pretty much the same policies, taking 
cash from the pockets of those who are already struggling and subsidising the banks 
which caused the problem in the first place: how can that be right? 
 
“Our aim in the short term will be to resist the government’s austerity programme and 
force the costs of this crisis back onto the shoulders of those who are most to blame 
and who can most afford to pay – the rich. In the long term, we must aim for a 
completely new kind of society – one where the people doing the work, or those 
forced out of work by the system, take back control of social and economic affairs. 
The present corruption and unfairness would be unthinkable if we could do that.” 
 
A recent poll found that a majority of people are to the left of Labour on all kinds of 
issues, from the privatisation of the NHS, to renationalising the railways. “It is 
essential that these people have political representation in what is ostensibly a 
democracy,” says Watkins. “The three main parties will never deliver that.” 
 
Left Unity’s founding conference will be in London at the Royal National Hotel on 
30 November. The press is invited to attend and can register here.  
 
For further information phone/email our local spokesperson at (0791-2626 
119/leamington@leftunity.org) or contact press@leftunity.org. 
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